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To: Executive B

2024 NCDOT Microtransit Feasibility Grant Application
Gaby Lawlor, MPO Staff

The NCDOT Integrated Mobility Division provides grant funding to North Carolina transit agencies, without
existing microtransit services. The funds for this program are set aside for the planning and analysis for
potential integration of microtransit service into existing transit operations. Harnett County’s Harnett Area Rural
Transit System (HARTS) will be submitting an application directly to the Integrated Mobility Division as of June
3, 2024 for the 2024 “Call” for projects. An endorsement by the CAMPO Executive Board is required before
NCDOT will consider the application.

Requested Action: ..Action Adopt the Resolution of Support for Harnett County.
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